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Per Diem Relief Program Effective December 19, 2008

Dear Valued Customer,

Pacer Stacktrain is pleased to announce the implementation of extended free time
beginning December 19, 2008 and extending through January 4, 2009.

This extended free time will be applicable at all origin and destination locations.

For customers that are billed on a transactional basis, these days will be added as
additional free/holiday days. On equipment that is outgate prior to December 19, 2008,
the per diem clock will be suspended during this timeframe, and will start back up on

January 5, 2009.

For customers that are participating in our incentive per diem program, any movement
that falls within this timeframe, will be excluded from your customer day calculation.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer
Business Development representative.

We appreciate your business.
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